
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The TCC instrumental music students have returned from the Queensland Catholic Schools and Colleges 
Musical Festival (QCMF) with amazing results: 

College Choir  GOLD 
   

Small Vocal Ensemble  GOLD 
   

Contemporary Band  GOLD 
   

Concert Band  GOLD 
   

Jazz Band  GOLD 
   

String Ensemble A  GOLD 
   

Swingin’ Strings  GOLD 
   

String Orchestra  SILVER 
   

String Ensemble B  SILVER 
   

Bows & Roses  SILVER 
   

Percussion Ensemble  SILVER 
   

Drum Line  SILVER 
   

Guitar Ensemble  SILVER 
 
Awards of Excellence were also presented to the following students: 

- Matthew Gill and Anya Broadbent – Drumline  
- Honey Ward – String Ensemble B 
- Alexander Brown, Isabella Mead & Matthew Gill – Contemporary Band 
- Trombone and Euphonium Section – Concert Band  
- Ewan Loedewikus and Charli Campbell – String Ensemble A 
- Honey Ward, Zoe Schuh, Ewan Lodewikus, Charli Campbell – Swinging Strings  
- Honey Ward, Anya Broadbent, Alexander Brown, Isabella Mead – Jazz Band  

 
A big thank you to the staff, Alexander Rogers, Ayesha Hall, Brandi Luck, Daniel Hair, Jacqui Baker, Jasmin 

Ellingsen and Sandra Londono, for ensuring the instrumental music students were able to participate in 
this fantastic trip.  

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
If you haven’t gotten your tickets for Battle of the Bands yet, you best get in quick as tickets are selling fast!  
Come along and support the AM Sessions, as they battle it out with other student bands in Rockhampton to 
take home the winning title! Organised by our very own Ms Jacqui Baker, this is a night not to missed!  
Click the link below to secure your tickets: 
CQ All Schools Battle of the Bands | See it Live  
 
 

 
Last Tuesday, Year 10 drama students 
spent the day with Queensland Theatre 
where they performed their Scene 
Project along with two other schools. 
The students performed wonderfully 
and were able to collaborate and share 
their love of drama with other like-
minded students. Thank you to Mr 
Daniel Hair for organising this 
opportunity for these students.  
 
 
 

 

https://tickets.seeitlive.com.au/Events/CQ-All-Schools-Battle-of-the-Bands


 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The third Chamber Music Concert for 2025 will be held in St Joseph’s Cathedral on Sunday, August 31. 
Students (Years 5 to 12) from The Cathedral College, St Peter’s, St Paul’s Gracemere and St Joseph’s Wandal 
will perform. For more information, please contact Ayesha Hall (Ayesha.Hall@tccr.com.au).  
 
 
Please click below to view the 2025 College Cultural Events: 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

29 August   Grandparents Morning Tea 

29 August   Battle of the Bands 

30 August   TCC/Parish Mass 

31 August   Chamber Music Concert 

4 September  Father’s Day Mass 8am 

5 September   Student Free Day 

19 September  Term 3 Concludes  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

  

  

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Ayesha.Hall@tccr.com.au
https://www.tccr.com.au/_files/ugd/37ed37_e79dd578729c4cad9e9b28e735ede81c.pdf

